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22 November 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

  AFTER SCHOOL & LUNCHTIME ACTIVITY CLUBS – SPRING TERM 
 

Once again next term we have a wide range of activity clubs for the children to take part 
in. Many of these clubs are available free of charge, however we do make a small charge 
for some of the clubs and this is clearly indicated on the booking form. 
  
If your child is interested in taking part in any of our clubs next term, please 
complete the booking form overleaf and return it to the school office no later 
than MONDAY 9th DECEMBER. Please note that current places in clubs do not 
carry forward automatically to the next term – you must register again for 
next term if your child still wants to take part. 
 

Our clubs are always very popular and places are limited so we would recommend that 
you return the booking form as soon as possible!  
 

All clubs will start week commencing Monday 13th January* and we will notify you by 
text message before this date to let you know whether your child has been allocated a 
place in any of the clubs. Clubs will run up to the Easter holidays and the children will be 
able to sign up to clubs again in the summer term after Easter.  
 

All after school activity clubs run from 3:30pm until 4:15pm and lunchtime clubs from 
12:30pm – 1:00pm. Children attending the after school clubs will leave via the Year 3 
exit and this is where you will need to collect them at 4.15pm. 
 

We do our utmost to ensure these clubs run every week, but occasionally we may have 
to cancel a club. In this case we will contact parents/carers by text message.  
 

We have tried to give the children lots of variety and do hope they enjoy attending the 
clubs.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs K. Smith  
Head Teacher 
 

* Please note that Choir restarts on our first week back - Wednesday 8th January! 


